
WANA-LD Silence Authority  
Station WANA-LD ceased operations September 3, 2020 because of possible interference to 
land mobile operations.  The Station is investigating these matters and possible engineering 
solutions to any problems discovered.  In the interim, it has filed an application, FCC File No. 
0000121426, for authority to remain silent  to permit the interference issue to be resolved. 


